U.S. Department of Justice

Executive Office for Immigration Review

Office of the General Counsel

3107 Leesburg Pike, Suite 2600
Falls Church, Virginia 22041

December 3, 2012

Jacqueline Stevens

NWU - Scott Hall - Political Science Dept
601 University Place

Evanston, IL 60208

RE: Freedom of Information Act Request
Detained Cases

Dear Jacqueline Stevens:

The Executive Office for Immigration Review has received your letter in which you seek a fee
waiver of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request.

Upon further review, it has been determined that your fee waiver request meets the threshold as

defined in the FOIA regulations, and your request for a fee waiver has been granted. If you have
any further questions, please contact me at (703) 605-1297.

Sincerely,

- Crystal Souzé
EOIR# 2013-2938



